
 

Bundaberg Regional Council has appointed 
Berajondo Earthmoving and Haulage as Principal 
Contractor to undertake road reconstruction and 
rehabilitation works on various sites throughout the 
Bundaberg Regional Council area.   

As part of these works, construction activities will be 
carried out on sections of the following roads during 
September and October 2020, weather permitting: 

• Miara Road, Miara 

• Reads Road, Bucca 

• Gooburrum Road, Fairymead 

• Tantitha Road, Gooburrum 

• Watsons Road, Bargara 

• Woongarra Scenic Drive, Innes Park 

• Spinnaker Boulevard, Innes Park 

• Norbrook Road, Bucca 

• South Bucca Road, Bucca 

• Duckpond Road, Moolboolaman 

• St Kilda Road, Tirroan 

• Tableland Road, Tirroan  

• Ellerays Road, McIlwraith 

• McIlwraith Road, McIlwraith  

• Berrembea Road, Drinan 

Road construction activities are expected to be 
carried out between the hours of 6.00am and 6.00pm, 
Monday to Saturday.  

Works will be undertaken using Traffic Control and 
some Road Closures, allowing access to Local Traffic 
Only during construction. Access to private properties 
adjoining the work areas will be maintained during the 
construction period.  

Residents can expect changes to traffic conditions 
during this time and minor delays may be 
experienced.  

Berajondo will provide suitable arrangements to 
maintain waste collection services where these are 
provided, during the construction period. 

Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience construction work causes and thanks 
businesses, residents and road users in advance for 
their patience and co-operation. 

If you have any concerns in relation to the works, 
please contact Council’s Project Manager, Mr Adrian 
Curro on the number listed below.   

If your query relates to residential access and site 
works, please contact Berajondo Earthmoving and 
Haulage Project Manager, Mr Sal Bonanno direct on 
the number listed below. 
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